
From: Jean Tisdale <JeanTisdale@scsenate.gov>
To: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 5/26/2017 4:47:51 PM
Subject: RE: Subsistence pay for 5/17/17-6/1/17 - Lt Governor

Thank you and have a great weekend!!
 

From: Lily Cogdill 
 
Sent: Friday, May 26, 2017 4:43 PM
 
To: Jean Tisdale 
Subject: Subsistence pay for 5/17/17-6/1/17 - Lt Governor
 
Subsistence pay for 5/17/17-6/1/17
 
From: LTGOVOFFICE@SCSENATE.gov [mailto:LTGOVOFFICE@SCSENATE.gov] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, May 23, 2017 12:33 PM
 
To: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: Message from BIZHUBC224
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